May 12, 1972

The Reveeend Andrew J. Young
75 Piedmont Avenue, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
Dear Reverend Young:

We are looking forward for you to serve in our worship
service on November 26, 1972 at 9:30 a.m.

This is to confirm my invitation to you to return to
Tuskegee Institute on November 26. Your written confirmation
will be greatly appreciated.

Looking ¥orward with great anticipation to your
coming.

We can offer you an honorarium of $125.00 .-
With kindest personal regards,

Agape and Shalom,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain

ALJ:jo

P.S. We're hoping and praying for gpour election to Congress!:



